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Memo

Anne Coronado

Aspen Environmental Group
1529 Weaverly Drive
Petaluma, CA 94954

(707) 766-8348 phone
ACoronado@aspeneg.com

October 1, 2010
RE:  Sunrise Powerlink Project — Mitigation Measure Compliance
Mitigation Measure V-66a for Sunrise Powerlink Transmission Project
Ms. Coronado:
Transition cable poles in the Interstate 8/Chocolate Canyon area were moved 350 feet down
slope to reduce the structural prominence and visual contrast.
The April 30, 2010 Mapbook illustrates changes to the final design of the alignment
incorporating the fine-tuning of the transition structures to reduce structural prominence. The

Mapbook was submitted to the CPUC on May 14, 2010. Additionally, final construction design
plans have been submitted for review and approval to the CPUC on June 8, 2010.

Sincerely,

Jose Lopez, Project Manager — 230 kV Underground

Cc:  Alan Colton, Manager — Environmental Services



